AVONDALE BOROUGH WORK SESSION JANUARY 8, 2019 2:00 P.M.

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT: Bill Shore, Wilson Lysle, Becka Schlimme, Dave Besselman

GUESTS PRESENT: Mayor Howell, Sandy Masten, Jerry Poe

The meeting began at 2:00 p.m.

JERRY POE – PRELIMINARY PLANS

Mr. Poe said he is interested in moving forward with his townhouse project and wanted to know what he needs to do. President Shore said we will have to ask our Engineer and Solicitor on the next step. The plans will be forwarded to the Engineer and Solicitor for their recommendation. Mr. Poe signed a re-imbursement agreement for the Borough's professional services and he will write a letter stating that he wants to move forward with the project. This project was started in 2005 but

LAPTOPS

Dave Besselman made a motion to approve \$1,729.99 to purchase a laptop including labor, 2nd by Wilson Lysle, motion.

PIPE DATE VIEW SERVICES - PROPOSAL FOR REPAIRS TO SEWER LINE

After discussion, it was decided to hold off on these repairs until the televising of the line is reviewed by the Engineer.

The meeting ended at 3:05 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Becky Brownback
Borough Secretary